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Project: West Lane Queue Cutter 
 

Project No: City Project No. WT22008 / Federal Project No. STPLR-7500(289) 

 
Questions & Answers No. 1 – August 10, 2020 

 
Q1: Will the City allow the use of 11x17 spreads to showcase design exhibits in 6.4 

Project Understanding and/or 6.5 Detailed Work Plan? 
 

A1: Yes. 

 
Q2: Page 10 of the RFP states that there is a 15-page limit for the body of the technical 

proposal but does not clarify which sections are considered part of the technical 
proposal. Can you please advise on what is and is not considered to be part of the 
technical proposal?   

 
A2: Sections 6.1 through 6.8 of the RFP are considered the body of the 

technical proposal.   

 
Q3: Are the required City and Federal forms exempt from the 25-page overall limit.   

 
A3: Yes.  

 


